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New Broadcast Studio 
Nearly Complete. 

 

O n December 20, 2021, Safe 
Harbor Broadcasting, based 

in Homer, Alaska, was granted a 
Construction Permit by the FCC 
to build a Class A, Non-
Commercial Educational FM Sta-
tion to serve Homer.  

  Work began immediately to build 
a broadcast studio in space donat-
ed by Alaska Bible Institute.  In 
addition to donated studio space, 
Safe Harbor was also granted tow-
er and transmitter site space by 
South Central Radar at the end of 
the Homer Spit. 

  By February, Safe Harbor had 
also acquired the call letters of 
KHCX, Homer’s Christian Hit Ra-
dio. 

  Please pray for the safe continued 
construction and development of 
Homer’s full-time, locally pro-
grammed, Christian radio station. 

   

T hanks to the diligence of Brian Witthoeft, Taylor Fendley, Bruce 

McVaugh and many others, what was the darkroom at Alaska Bible 

Institute has been converted into the broadcast studio of KHCX.  

  The two-room suite will house KHCX, as well as provide programing for 

KAVM, the low-power FM station in Cold Bay and will be the origination 

site of the 12 translators around the state of Alaska from Dutch Harbor to 

Delta Junction. The translators carry 24 hour programming from the 

Moody Radio Network based in Chicago. 

 This project is the result of a partnership between Safe Harbor Broadcast-

ing and Alaska Village Missions, the licensee of the Cold Bay Station and 

the Moody translators. 

You can make donations  

on-line at  

www.safeharborbroadcasting.org 

Click on the DONATE 

Button on the home page. 

Thanks for supporting this local, 
broadcast ministry. 

To God be the Glory! 

Moose Stew Fundraising Dinner A Success. 
 

A  big thanks to the many hands who helped set-up, cook and clean-

up during the recent Moose Stew Fundraising Dinner held at 

Glacier View Baptist Church.  Thanks, too, to the many enthusiastic 

and generous supporters. 

If you would like to host a Moose Stew Dinner to support KHCX, let 

us know.  Call or text 907-304-1057 or contact us at  

KHCXradio@gmail.com 


